
January 3, 2017  

  

A Public Hearing for the Board of Trustees was held on the above date at 8:00 pm.  

  

Present were Mayor Thomas J. Tweedy, Trustees Kevin M. Fitzgerald,   

Dominick A. Longobardi, Lynn Pombonyo and Archie T. Cheng, Village Administrator  

Gerard M. Bambrick, Village Clerk Susan E. Walsh, Superintendent of Public Works and 

Building Department Stephen Siwinski, Fire Chief John Florio and Village Attorney  

John E. Ryan  

  

Purpose:  To consider the enactment of a local law known as Local Law No. 01 of 2017, 

entitled:  “A local law amending Chapter 39 – Code of Ethics, orginally adopted in 1970, 

of the Code of the Incorporated Village of Floral Park, which updates the Ethical Code 

and incorporates the many changes imposed by our State and Federal Government.”  

  

Trustee Fitzgerald offered Resolution No. 2017-01 reserving decision on Local Law  No. 

01 of 2017 and left the local law public hearing open for written submissions through the 

next Board Meeting on January 17, 2017.    

  

The Resolution was seconded by Trustee Longobardi and adopted on roll call as follows:  

  

        Trustee Fitzgerald    - Aye  

        Trustee Longobardi    - Aye         

        Trustee Pombonyo    - Aye         

        Trustee Cheng     - Aye  

        Mayor Tweedy    - Aye  

  

The hearing was closed at 8:05 pm.    

  

A copy of the transcript and a copy of the legal notice of public hearing is attached and 

made a part of these minutes.   

   

               

             Susan E. Walsh  

             Village Clerk  

  

  

  


